
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: April 21, 2023 

 

Notice  
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Kindly note that due to logistical issues, today, April 21, 2023, the school will get over 
at 02:00 pm. 

 

Note: Tomorrow, April 22, 2023 will be a holiday on account of Id-Ul-Fitre (Subject to 
visibility of Moon) & Parshuram Jayanti. 

 
 

                                                                                                  

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 


